
From: Elyse Bunkers
To: JCT Exhibits
Subject: Please vote YES on HB2314
Date: Monday, February 18, 2019 6:16:18 PM

I support HB2314. As an avid rider I believe it is a beneficial and safe bill to pass. I have been
in situations where lane splitting would have reduced the amount of heat fatigue while riding.
Please consider passing HB2314.

Sincerely,
Elyse Bunkers
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